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During these consultations, Member States and observers will be invited



    
 
 
Once again, we express our sincere gratitude to all delegations for entrusting us with their confidence and 
support, and their valuable contributions as we work together towards achieving an ambitious outcome 
for the Summit of the Future. 

Please accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration.  

Sincerely,  

   

Antje Leendertse                                         Neville M. Gertze 
Co-Facilitator      Co-Facilitator 

 

Permanent Representative of Germany   Permanent Representative of Namibia  

to the United Nations                                                    to the United Nations 

 


